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Everything is working smoothly.  Certificates of Insurance continue to be issued rapidly 
and without any problems and I am seeing a steady stream of Certificates come into my 
office, indicating they are being utilized by our affiliates. 
 
 
The premium for the package policy had a slight increase from last year due to normal 
insurance company inflation guidelines as well as a full years premium for the two 
additional coverage’s that were implemented last year.  Total additional premium is 
approximately $700. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
Insurance Chair 
 


